
Public Service Announcement 

Granite Creek Overburden Waste Disposal Site Transition 

The current public overburden waste disposal site within the Granite Creek Industrial Area (401 Granite 

Creek Road, north side of road) will be closing to all users after Tuesday, August 31, 2021, and will not 

accept any large loads (larger than a pickup truck) after Saturday, August 21, 2021.   

A new public overburden waste disposal site within the Granite Creek Industrial Area (south side of 

Granite Creek Road) will officially open Wednesday, September 1, 2021. The new site will be operated 

by Marble Island, LLC.  See attached map for location. Signs will be posted on Granite Creek Road 

guiding users to the new site and instructions to users will be displayed at the check-in “shack” at the 

new site.  

After August 21, large users will need to coordinate with Marble Island, LLC to use the new site in 

advance of its official opening on September 1.   

All inquiries regarding use of the new overburden waste disposal site shall be directed to:  

Marble Island, LLC 

907-623-0760 

You may also contact the CBS Public Works Department at 907-747-1804 with general questions.  


